
 

 

 

 
January 7th, 2018 

 

 

Low Water Surcharge (LWC) – Scope North Europe to Montreal (Canada) 

 

 
Dear customer, 

 

Due to improving water levels on the St. Lawrence River we would like to inform you that with 

effect from January 8th, 2019 we will suspend the Low Water Surcharge for all cargoes 

originating in North Europe. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to your local sales or customer service 

representative. You will find contact details of our local offices on maersk.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

Maersk 
 

http://www.maersk.com/

